
April Board 
Meeting Update 
The April 28, 2020 HOA 
board meeting will be held 
virtually due to social 
distancing guidelines.  

If you’re interested in attending, email the HOA (hoa@baytownewest.com) and 
you’ll be sent an invitation to join the Zoom video conference on your computer.  
If you don’t have computer access and wish to participate, please contact a 
board member for further help. The agenda will be posted on the website 
baytownewest.com (click on Events), or visit the bulletin board outside the pool.  

The HOA requires 
current proof of 
insurance. 
Do we have your proof of insurance? 
The rules and regulation specifics are 
located on the website. To learn more, 
just click on Documents > Rules > 
Proof of Insurance

1

Sorry, the pool  
is still closed. 
Due to COVID-19, 
the pool and pool 
area are closed until 
further notice.  

Guest parking  
is reserved for 
guests ONLY.  
Overnight parking 
in these spots 
requires prior 
permission from  
the HOA.  

Please refrain 
from interacting 
with our service 
professionals.  
They’ve been hired 
to do a job for our 
community, not for 
individual 
homeowners. 

NEW WEBSITE! 
Thanks to fellow homeowners,  
the Crosbys, for designing and 
implementing our new BTW 

website. Check it out! 
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DO YOU RENT OUT YOUR UNIT, OR ARE YOU 
THINKING OF RENTING YOUR PLACE? 
Check the Baytowne West website for the 
current specific rulings on doing this. Just 
click on Documents > Forms > Sales, Lease, 
and Rental Registration

Got suggestions, concerns, comments, or complements? Put them in the black drop-off box 
by the pool, send them via our website, email us, or just call our hotline at 727-799-5040.  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